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July 15, 2011

The Mayor's Advisory Committee on the Judiciary
100 Gold Street, 2nd Floor
New York, New York 10038

ATT: Desiree Kim. Executive Director

RE: Request for Copy oflmiczs Brief

Dear Ms. Kim:

At the January 12,2010 oral argument before the New York Court of Appeals of the judicial
compensation lawsuits, Bernard Nussbaum, counsel to the plaintiffs in Chief Judge v. Governor,
stated that the Mayor's Committee on the Judiciary had submitte d. an amicus brief saying that it was
difficult to recruit judges for New York's lower state courts due to inadequate judicial compensation.

Kindly supply a copy of that amicus brief - preferably in pdf form.

Your expeditious response - by e-mail - would be greatly appreciated.

Thank you.

Yours for a quality judiciary,

&nap@
ELENA SASSOWER, Director
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA)


